
From: Jesse Knuth
To: Justin Paylove
Subject: Noise exemption
Date: September 30, 2024 11:07:51 AM

Hello, Justin.

My name is Jesse Knuth, we spoke last week concerning a noise exemption for an event I
want to host on October 18th on the property of 8412 South Chippawa Road. The event
would be held indoors with several musical acts performing starting at 8:00pm possibly
lasting until 2am

mailto:jesseknuth82@gmail.com
mailto:jpaylove@westlincoln.ca

